
From: Wu, Katie
Sent: 12/10/2013 10:01:25 AM
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Final 2013-14 ESPI Uncertain List

To all parties in R. 12-01-005:

The 2013-14 ESPI Uncertain List has been finalized based on party comment. Please see the 
attached memo for Commission staff responses to comments and the final list. The list will 
also be posted to the CPUC Shareholder Incentive Mechanism website
(http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energy/Energy+Efficiencv/Shareholder+Incentive+Meehanism.ht 
shortly.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Katie

Katie Wu

Regulatory Analyst - Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-2452
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